
 
 
Dear New Faculty Member: 
  
 
On behalf of Chancellor Timothy White and Executive Vice Chancellor & Provost Ellen 
Wartella, you are cordially invited to attend our New Faculty Orientation scheduled for 
Friday, September 19, 2008 at University Extension Center, Conference Room D&E.  
This orientation is designed with your success at UCR in mind. 
 
You will hear from a host of campus administrators, faculty and staff to familiarize you 
with our campus’ mission and vision and to share with you the functions of the various 
departments on campus.  You will also meet a panel of just tenured faculty to share their 
campus success stories.  Additionally, we have scheduled a photographer to take a group 
photo of the new faculty.  
  
Immediately following the orientation, we will host a wine and cheese reception so that 
you will get a chance to speak personally with administrators, faculty and staff. 
 
We are excited about this important event and look forward to your participation.   
  
 
Please RSVP to Gabriela Zepeda via e-mail at gabriela.zepeda@ucr.edu or by telephone 
at (951) 827-3693 by no later than September 12, 2008. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Lord 
 
Vice Provost for Academic Personnel 


